
     PARK & PRAISE WORSHIP     

   

                                                      Brother Frederick Yebuah, Pastor 

     Cumberland United Methodist Church 

                     Rear Parking Lot  

       November 22, 2020 @ 10:00 A.M. 

        Order of Worship 

          Gathering  

          Greeting  

          Prayer 

          Music  

         Scripture ~ “Matthew 25: 31-46" 

         Sermon ~ “I Wish I Had Known” 

         Music 

         Invitation  

        Music    

        Tithes and Offering 

       Benediction                                                                                                                   

 

 



Announcements 
We would like to thank Mr. Harry and Mrs. Sandra Holloway for their special gift to the nursery in memory of 

their beloved son Mr. Justin Bradley Holloway. Please continue to lift them up in prayer. 

 

A Special Thank You to these people that so gracefully gave their gifts for the Samaritan’s Purse Shoe Box. You 

all have blessed a child more than you know. These boxes go all over the world putting smiles on so many 

children face. If I did not mention your name, please let me know.  Again, THANK YOU!!!!  

Mr. Clifford & Mrs. Patricia Parr 

Mrs. Janice Hawkins 
Ms. Donna Hawkins 

Mrs. Launeal Black 

Mrs. Eloise Dowdy 

Mrs. Beatrice Dowdy 

Ms. Jakita Harrison 

Brother Frederick & Sister Suzette 

Mr. Heyward & Mrs. Florence Rosemond 

Ms. Gloria Howard 

Ms. Priscilla Howard 

 

UMW of CUMC will have a meeting on Saturday November 21,2020 @ 11:00AM in the Fellowship Hall. No 

breakfast will be served! 

 

All members and non-members wanting Communion please contact the Church Office or Pastor. 

 

Let us continue to pray for each other and reach out to those that are unable to come out. 

 

All Masks have been distributed!!! 

 

 



PELICAN HOUSE CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The Christmas Party for the residents of Pelican House will be different this year due to the coronavirus pandemic. We 

are going to present the residents with gifts as we usually do without the in-house party that we can’t provide social 

distances. Board members are asking 46 persons to volunteer to provide a gift card of $15 that can be presented to the 

residents. If you will be one of the volunteers please give your name to me as soon as possible. Gifts will be due by 

Sunday, December 12, 2020. You can place the gift card in a Christmas card or we will provide one for you. 

Please call or text me at the following number 843-687-4959. You may e–mail me at heywardj8@aol.com. As soon as we 

get the 46 volunteers I will let you know. Lonnie Davis, Patricia Pigatt and Margie Smith are the other members of the 

board. 

Thank you. 

Joseph E. Heyward, Ed. D.        
Board President 

 

mailto:heywardj8@aol.com

